RECYCLING TETRAPAK AND SIMILAR CARTONS

These cartons, typically containing juice and plant-based milks, should not be put into kerbside recycling as they will seriously affect the quality of the end product. The cartons are light, which is a big part of the appeal for food distributors, and they look and feel like cardboard. You might easily turn one over, see the recycling symbol and toss it into your kerbside recycling bin without a second thought. But please don’t!   Cartons are a composite packaging material - in other words they are not made from paper alone but comprise about 75% paper, 20% plastic (polyethylene) and 5% aluminium foil (for long-life products).

ACE UK is the trade association for food and drink cartons in the UK and represents the three main carton manufacturing companies. They told us -
‘ACE UK have a dedicated recycling facility in Halifax, West Yorkshire and we operate a fully funded carton recycling bring back scheme. We currently have 28 carton recycling collection points across the Dorset area and I'm afraid we are unable to offer any additional collection points in Dorset under our fully funded scheme’
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However there is pressure on local authorities to include cartons in kerbside recycling; some already do so. In the meantime in Dorset you can take your cartons to various collection points including Fairfield Car Park, Market Street, Dorchester and Dorchester Household Recycling Centre Louds Mill.

RECYCLING HEALTH AND BEAUTY ITEMS AT BOOTS AND SUPERDRUG

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS NOT AN ENDORSEMENT FOR ANY BRAND!
Lots of beauty, health, wellness and dental items can’t be recycled in our green bins due to their complex composition (make-up palettes and compacts, lipsticks etc.) or their not traditionally recyclable elements (toothpaste tubes, lotion pumps etc.). 

However Boots and Superdrug have schemes which accept all of the above of any brand.  Items are washed and sorted ready for recycling into new usable products as far as possible. Hard to recycle materials that cannot go through traditional recycling streams are made into other products such as shop fittings and into a proprietary material called Stormboard. Originally designed as a replacement for wooden plyboard to help reduce the demand and overuse of forestry products, Stormboard is now used in a huge array of products by trades. We are told that nothing goes to landfill or is incinerated.

BUT there are exclusions. For health and safety reasons, the schemes cannot accept the following items: aerosol cans, perfume bottles, nail polish bottles, nail polish remover, hair dyes, hair removal cream, hair removal wax; tan spray; brow and eyelash tints and any products or packaging that are labelled with a hazardous or dangerous materials symbol; safety razors and razor blades, disposable razors and razor heads; used PPE (disposable masks, gloves and visors); medicine, vitamins and supplements blister packs and foils; food packaging of any type. 
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We hope that you are finding this series of articles helpful, we welcome any suggestions as to how we can improve our rates of recycling at the very local level. Please email, with ‘RECYCLING’ in the subject line to cheselbournecag@gmail.com.  Thank you.  Cheselbourne Climate Action Group
